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HONG KONG

THE LAKES GOLF CLUB
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Due to the upcoming Australian
Open Golf Championship, The
Lakes Golf Club advised that all
tee times requested between 12"

October and 25™ November will

not be accepted.
Thank you for your attention!

CLUB MANAGEMENT

Posting: date: 4™ August 2018
Removal date: 25" November 2018
Ref: GC/Notice/40/18



